Office of Hon Tracey Martin

Minister for Children Minister of Internal Affairs Minister for Seniors

Associate Minister of Education



1 7 OCT 2018

Mr David Farrar fyi-request-8687-6f23314c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Farrar

On 10 October you requested the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

Between 1 January 2018 and 31 August 2018, how many e-mails have you, in a ministerial capacity, sent or received through e-mail accounts that are not administered by The Parliamentary Service or The Department of Internal Affairs?

The response to this Official Information Act 1982 request is none.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602

Yours sincerely

Hon Tracey Martin Minister for Children